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Townsend, Erle

From: Bob C <captaincrane@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 7:00 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am against the mandate. First let Maine people decide. Second, I own a plug in hybrid up in Aroostook. Simply put, 

summer driving I get 33 miles before gas engine. Winter, I get 16 or less. If the battery was 10 times larger I couldn't 

make it Bangor. All electric too fast is not the answer. Gradually introduce more PIHV with gradually increasing electric 

range 

 

 

 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 

 


